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From: Anne Boland l t
To: John White
Date: 5/14/02 4:57PM
Subject: Re: Assertions relative to some unnamed East Coast plant

'_Thank.s. opkatt t issue ised at our plant, however,*

>>> John White 05/1412002 4:49:44 PM >>>
Anne: We came across the following relative to a followup we were doing on a recent newspaper article
that referenced some guards that conveyed criticism of nuclear plant security to certain members of
congress. We have high confidence that the assertions in the attached web page pertain to Salem/Hope
Creek, however I committed to our allegation panel that I would inform you of the information since the
material refers to an unnamed East Coast plant. Do with this as you see fit. Call if you have questions.
http:llwww.pogo.orglplenvironmentleo-020401 -main-nuclear.htm
Thanks, John
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